
 

 

 

Guidance and further 
information: Roy Ellis 
Patient Benefit Award 

 
 

 
The IPEM Roy Ellis Patient Benefit Award is open to all IPEM members, both from the UK 
and overseas.    The closing date for applications is normally 30th April. 
 
1. Applicants or nominators must complete the application form and submit evidence to 

support the application. 
 

2. The Prize is awarded to any member for a specific piece of work or project that benefits 
patients. This may be directly, for example, designing a bespoke device or indirectly, for 
example, producing an information leaflet or providing advice on a website. One Roy 
Ellis Patient Benefit Award is awarded each year. 

 
3. The name of the prize winner will be announced in the Newsletter and on the website in 

August.  All unsuccessful applicants/nominators will be notified by email by early to mid 
August. 

 
4. The Prize winner will be invited to the awards ceremony at the Science, Technology and 

Engineering Forum usually held in September, to receive the award from the IPEM 
President. 

 
5. Rewards 

 

• £300 personal award 

• A certificate 

 


